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Introduction 

As part of ‘Vaktavya: The Leadership Talks 5.0, Vyuham - The Consulting Club of IIM 

Visakhapatnam was pleased to host Mr. Mayank Kapoor as a guest lecturer on the topic "The 

Future of Management Consulting- Practical Insights & Career Essentials." on September 09, 

2024. He is currently working as a Strategy Consultant at Bain & Co. He is a Chartered 

Accountant and holds an MBA from Warwick Business School. Mr. Kapoor has 12+ years of 

strategic consulting experience and has worked at three of the Big Four accounting firms. His 

expertise lies in investment management, encompassing commercial and financial due 

diligence, and auditing private equity, hedge funds, and fund-of-funds.  

 

The Event 

Mr. Kapoor’s expertise and passion for management consulting were evident throughout his 

presentation, leaving a strong impression on all attendees. His practical advice on career paths, 

industry challenges, and opportunities for growth made the session highly relevant for both 

aspiring consultants and professionals seeking to advance their careers. By focusing on 

emerging trends in the consulting industry and the essential skills needed for future consultants, 

he provided invaluable insights into the evolving landscape of the profession. 

The session was not only informative but also highly engaging, sparking thought-provoking 

discussions among students long after the lecture ended. Mr. Kapoor’s use of practical 

examples and personal career experiences brought the topic to life, making it accessible and 

relatable to a diverse audience of future consultants. His real-world insights were both 

enlightening and inspiring, helping participants better understand the consulting field. 

Additionally, Mr. Kapoor delved into the specific skills and qualities necessary for individuals 

to thrive in this demanding industry, offering clear guidance to those interested in pursuing a 

consulting career. His ability to break down complex concepts while maintaining the audience’s 

engagement made the lecture an impactful and memorable learning experience for all involved.    

 

Conclusion 

The guest lecture aligned perfectly with the club's mission of promoting learning, growth, and 

the cultivation of essential consulting skills. His willingness to share valuable knowledge and 

insights was greatly appreciated, leaving a significant and lasting impact on the students. The 

real-world experiences and practical advice he provided resonated with attendees, offering 

them a clearer understanding of what lies ahead in the consulting field. As students prepare to 

embark on their consulting careers, his expertise and guidance will undoubtedly serve as an 

inspiration and a valuable resource for their professional journeys. 


